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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of Dreameast Group Limited 

(the “Company”) dated 8 October 2019, in relation to the change of chief financial officer of 

the Company. Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall have the same 

meanings as defined in the Announcement.

The Board has noted an inadvertent clerical error in the Announcement with regards to the 

composition of the Board as at the date of the Announcement. The Board would like to clarify 

and confirm that Mr. Lam Yu Yee, Benjamin is neither an executive Director nor the vice 

chairman of the Company as at the date of the Announcement. Mr. Lam has ceased to be a 

Director and the vice chairman of the Company since 24 May 2019.

Save as clarified above, all other information contained in the Announcement is correct and 

remains unchanged.

By order of the Board of

DreamEast Group Limited
Zhou Zheng

Chairman, Chief Executive Officer and 
Executive Director

Hong Kong, 14 October 2019
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